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AMENDMENT TO CORPORATE PLAN 2022-25 

 

Proposed by:  Councillor Jayne Cowan 

Seconded by: Councillor Adrian Robson 

 

 

 

Delete the current wording for the recommendations in the Cabinet Proposal and 
replace with:  

This Council is recommended to defer consideration of the Corporate Plan until a 
future council meeting to enable the Cabinet to bring forward a revised plan in the 
interim which contains sufficient proposals aimed at helping to address the lack of 
interaction with Cardiff taxpayers outside of the working day. During the pandemic, the 
Council should have made a bid for funding from their colleagues in the Welsh 
Parliament to make the Council more fit for purpose in a fast moving electronic age. 

 

 

 

 


